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Fischer, Janis

From: Fischer, Janis
Sent: Tuesday, August 23, 2005 9:01 AM
To: 'gary.wengrofsky@twcable.com'
Subject: Time Warner Cable 2004 Missouri Public Service Commission Annual Report

Thank you for submitting the 2004 Interexchange Telecommunications Carrier (IXC) Annual Report to the Commission.  I 
have reviewed the annual report and according to our records the response to page 1, item 2, effective date of 
certification is October 30, 1999 and the case number is TO-2000-213.  This is the case in which the Commission 
approved the name change from American Cablevision to Time Warner Cable.  For purposes of identifying the reporting 
company for the annual report we designate the case in which the certificate is approved by the Commission for the 
company name that matches the company name on the tariff(s) currently in effect.  Please use this effective date and 
case number in future annual report submissions.

Please call or email if you have any questions.

Sincerely,

Regulatory Auditor IV, CPA
Governor Office Building
200 Madison St., Suite 440
Jefferson City, MO  65101
(573) 751-4257
janis.fischer@psc.mo.gov

 


